BLEASDALE PARISH COUNCIL AGM

The AGM of Bleasdale Parish Council was held in the Parish Hall, Bleasdale on 08" May 2017 @ 7.30pm.

The Chairman, Mr J Duckworth welcomed all present, they being Mr John Atkinson, Mr Thomas Drinkall
and the Clerk, Mrs Joanne Berry. Apologies had been received from Mr Gavin Faraday.

Election of Officers

It was proposed by Mr T Drinkall that these stay the same — Mr Jeremy Duckworth — Chairman, Mr Gavin
Faraday —Vice chairman and Mrs J Berry — Clerk.
This was seconded by Mr J Atkinson.

Audit for the year end 31 March 2017
This was checked and approved by all.

Minutes of the last AGM these were read and approved.
Matters arising:- The footbridge on Big Blindhurst, the clerk was to ask the Parish Lengthsman if this was
something he could look at.

It was suggested that the clerk ask Mr Greg Robinson, Parish Lengthsman, if he could increase his hours
from 4 to 8 hours / month.

Authorization of Payments.
Lancashire Association of Local Councils subs £59.83
Zurich Insurance £257.60
Clerks salary and expenses £416.91 - This is made up of £362.00 Salary
£38.00 PAYE & £16.91 Expenses
Donation to the Bleasdale Circle Interpretation Board £100.00.

Any Other Business

Contact Goosnargh PC re the condition of the road between Wickens Barn & Bailey Hey.

Contact Mr Shaun Turner, Conservative County Councilor for Brock with Catterall ward, to the next
meeting.

Mr Robert Kelsall has stepped down as Parish councilor after moving to Garstang. There is now a
vacancy for this position. If anyone is interested in this position, please contact the clerk on 01995
61344,

Date and time of the next meeting 07 August 2017 at 7.30pm in Bleasdale Parish Hall.

The meeting closed at 8.25pm.



